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The repeal of weight limitations on Watercraft will permit the destruction of habitat. I 

live in a floating home. The impact of Wake board boats is devastating to the 

shoreline and disruptive to all other Watercraft. Just try to navigate a boat a canoe, a 

kayak or jet ski in the vicinity of a wake boat. It endangers the safety of smaller craft 

and erodes the shoreline. Stop this madness.  


